
 
 

METRO CREDIT UNION 
 

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERSHIP 
 

The Metro Credit Union Shareholders and Members are hereby given notice that 

the Annual Meeting of the Membership will take place on Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

via teleconference at 2:30 p.m. to transact the following: 

1) To give notice of the Annual Meeting; and  

2) To transact any and all business that may legally come before the 
meeting. 
 

To request to attend the Annual Meeting virtually, please submit an email to 

specialmeeting@metrocu.org with your name, address, email address, and phone 

number no later than Thursday, April 25, 2024. All attendees must be members of 

Metro Credit Union.  Voting will take place during the Annual Meeting with 

present attendees. 

 
        

    Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Paul M. Gulko 

Clerk 
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